
Richmond Academy of Medicine 
New Member Announcement 

 

 

Radiology Associates of Richmond 
is pleased to welcome 

 

Richard S. Pergolizzi, MD 
 

Dr. Richard Pergolizzi has relocated from Northern Virginia to join Radiology Associates. 
He received his medical degree from Northeastern Ohio Universities College of 
Medicine in 1993, completed a Diagnostic Radiology residency at the University of 
Cincinnati and then spent three years on fellowship subspecialty training in Diagnostic 
Neuroradiology, Interventional Neuroradiology and Neurointerventional surgery at 
Brigham and Women’s Hospital and the Massachusetts General Hospital.  
  
He is board certified in diagnostic radiology with subspecialty in neuroradiology, and is 
a senior member of the American Society of Neuroradiology, a senior member of the 
Society of NeuroInterventional Surgery, a member of the American College of 
Radiology, and Radiological Society of North America.  
  
Dr. Pergolizzi won Washingtonian Magazine “Top Doctor” award for the past 10 years 
and Northern Virginia Magazine “Top Doctor” award for the past seven years. 

 
 

 
 

Please join us in welcoming 
Dr. Richard Pergolizzi 

to Radiology Associates of Richmond 
 
 

 
Radiology Associates of Richmond 

2602 Buford Road 
N. Chesterfield, Virginia 23235 

(804) 272-8806 
   
 
 

Content for this announcement was provided by Radiology Associates of Richmond. 
Please direct any content-related questions to Connie at caulabaugh@raservicesbilling.com.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Physician & Practice Announcements:  
A RAM Member Benefit  
The Richmond Academy of Medicine is the area's largest local medical society providing services to more 

than 2,400 members living and/or working in the Greater Richmond Metro Area. Practice & Physician 

Announcements are provided at no cost as a service to our members. 

For more information, contact Kate Gabriel (622-8133 or kgabriel@ramdocs.org) 
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